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2nd February 2022 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
NEU Strike suspended for Thursday 3rd February 
 
I am relieved to share that the NEU have suspended their strike action for Thursday 
3rd February. Currently the NEU have not been willing to bring an end to the dispute 
as a whole, meaning that the proposed strike dates over the next two weeks (9th, 
10th, 16th and 17th February) remain in place. 
 
The school and the NEU will be meeting tomorrow, and we hope that the dispute 
can be formally resolved as soon as possible. We do not expect to have confirmation 
until at least Monday, but we will update you as soon as we are able. 
 
A normal school day will operate for all students tomorrow. 
 

With many thanks for your ongoing support. 

 
With best wishes. 
 

 
 
 
 
 

Tom Inman  
Headteacher 

 

 

mailto:mailbox@gordanoschool.org.uk
http://www.gordanoschool.org.uk/

